
MN FAASTeam presents:

Super Bowl LII TFR Briefing

Andrew Gold, FAA Air Traffic Special Operations,
will cover the details of the TFR surrounding
Super Bowl LII. Mr. Gold is one of the TFR
authors and has the "inside" knowledge on how
the TFR was constructed and the process which
must be followed for those airmen who wish to
operate within its boundaries.
If you are unable to attend in person, the seminar
will be live broadcast via webinar. In order to log
into the webinar, you must also register at:
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/884900
1909730711043
This presentation is designed for pilots of general
aviation aircraft, both manned and unmanned.
Directions: Proceed through the main entrance and follow
the signage to the conference room.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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